

Dromore Central Primary School 25 Mossvale Road DROMORE BT25 1DG

> Tel: 028 9269 2134 Fax No. 028 9269 9993

Principal: Mrs L M Allen MEd DASE (Sc) PQH ALCM

28 June 2019

Dear Parent

We wrote to you yesterday in regard to us working together to improve the appearance of our school uniform. May we just clarify:

- Children in P4-P7 change for PE and will need a red polo shirt for these lessons.
- If you have already purchased polo shirts which you wish to use each day next year, you may of course do so, but we would appreciate it if you would opt for a white shirt and tie for everyday wear, should you be purchasing new uniform for your child.

We hope this clears up any confusion.

With thanks.

Yours sincerely

L M Allen (Mrs)

AM Alle

Principal